
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 20th January 

Dear parents and carers, 
 

We’ve had another busy week here at Salhouse with children in all classes engaging enthusiastically with their 
learning. In Collective Worship, we’ve thought more about how the teaching of Jesus can help us to develop 
trusting relationships in our own lives and the value that comes from being trustworthy. 
 

There has been some fantastic artwork taking place in Kingfishers and Grebes classes, with children taking great 
pride and care in the work they were producing. 
 

I have been similarly impressed by the fantastic counting that I have seen in Coots and the wonderful examples of 
writing evident in Bitterns and Herons. Truly, our children want to do well. 
 

Regrettably, we have had further information from our neighbours around the issues of parking and road safety. 
We respectfully request that pavements and driveways are not used as turning places, and that cars are parked 
considerately. What constitutes a faster drop-off for you might create a dangerous situation for others; especially 
our children. 
 

With my thanks and best wishes,  
Mr Will Emmens, Head of School 

This week 
 

Mon 20th Jan – Y6 parents SATs meeting at  
                         3.30pm 
 
Tue 21st Jan – Launch of Y6 SATs boosters,  
                        3.15 - 4.15pm 
 
Weds 22nd Jan – Blue Cross ‘Caring for our  
                           pets’ talk – Y3-6 
 
Thur 23rd Jan – Y5-6 Active leaders at UEA  
                         (invite only) 
 

Coming up  
 

Mon 27th – 30th Jan – Year 6 ‘Bikeability’ 
 
Fri 31st Jan – FOSS Bingo Night 
 
Mon 3rd Feb – Kingfishers book look 
 
Tue 25th Feb – Girls football at Thorpe St Andrews (invite only) 
 
Fri 28th Feb – KS2 Family maths event 
 
Fri 28th Feb – Grebes bake sale 

Attendance 
 

We value good attendance and see this as 
fundamental in ensuring the best outcomes for 

our pupils. 

 

SEND Survey 
 

The Local Authority have released their latest SEND survey 
which aims to give everyone involved with SEND a chance to 
share their views on things such as resources, training and 
funding etc.  
 

The survey is open to anyone involved with SEND, including 
school staff, parents, family members and the children with 
SEND themselves.  
 

There is an 'easy read' version of the survey for children in order 
to make it more accessible. 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Please follow the link 

below if you wish to take 

part: 

https://norfolk.citizenspace

.com/consultation/send-

survey-2025/ 

 

https://norfolk.citizenspace.com/consultation/send-survey-2025/
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To book tickets use this link https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/friends-of-salhouse-school 

ICENI Basketball open session offer 
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KS2 Family Maths Event 
  

If you would like to attend please let the school office know  
 

 
 

Salhouse Primary School: Soaring on 
wings 

 
‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 

  
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


